
 

 

FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

13th September 2016

Agenda item    8             Application ref. 16/00663/FUL

24, Curzon Street, Basford

As anticipated, since the preparation of the agenda report, the comments of the 
Conservation Advisory Working Party (CAWP) have been received. They raise no 
objections to the proposal.

The RECOMMENDATION remains as per the main agenda report 


